
IF YOU ARE REQUESTING A CURRENCY PAYMENT I.E. NOT EURO, PLEASE SPEAK TO YOUR LOCAL CONTACT TO CONFIRM 
PAYMENT LEAD TIMES.

The team at Bibby Financial Services Ireland wish you an enjoyable Christmas and look forward to working with you during 2025. 

 

With the festive season fast approaching, we would like to take this opportunity to advise you that Bibby Financial Services Ireland will 
be open between Christmas and New Year to support your funding needs. 

As always we are committed to providing our clients with the highest levels of service and understand how important it is for our clients 
to be in control of their cash flow particularly during the festive season. 

CHRISTMAS & NEW YEAR OPENING HOURS 2024 

CLOSED BANK HOLIDAY 

Wednesday 1st January 2025  
 

Tuesday 31st December  

Monday 30th December 

Friday 27th December 

Thursday 26th December 

Wednesday 25th December 

Tuesday 24th December 

Monday 23rd December Normal office opening hours 

ACCESS TO
FUNDING OVER
THE FESTIVE 
PERIOD

Thursday 2nd January 2025 Normal office opening hours 

CLOSED BANK HOLIDAY 

Normal office opening hours 

Normal office opening hours 

CLOSED BANK HOLIDAY 

CLOSED  

OPEN Closing at 3pm  


